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Circular 0177 

 

                                                      18 November 2021 

 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

     Planned Program for Painting of Houses. 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the signing of the contract to appoint the contractor  

for the painting of houses have been delayed.   

 

This has delayed the starting of the house painting program as previously communicated. 

As soon as this is resolved and signed, I will advise the amended program dates. 

      

 
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


